
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At Hillstone Primary School, our rules are ready, respectful and safe.  We expect all of our children to 

follow these rules and if behaviour falls below the expected standard, to change their behaviour 

with our help.  

Your child currently has a very high number of behaviour points this academic year. This indicates 

that despite intervention, they have not changed their behaviour which will impact on their learning 

and the learning of others in the classroom. 

In the next few weeks, we have a variety of fun trips to Drayton Manor and Thomas Land.  These 

trips are not educational in nature, they are provided as an end of year celebration for the children’s 

hard work.  As such, I am writing to let you know that your child will not be allowed to go on the end 

of year fun trip if they receive a further 3 reds prior to the trip date.  I am hoping that this will be an 

incentive for your child to begin following the rules of ready, respectful and safe and that this will 

enable them to earn attendance at the end of year ‘fun’ trip. 

Should a further 3 reds be given in line with our Behaviour Policy, your child will remain in school for 

the duration of the trip.  Your child’s class teacher will keep you informed of their behaviour letting 

you know about positive change so that you can motivate and reward them. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr J King 

Head Teacher 


